
Grit Shouldn’t Be A Secret In The College 
Admissions Formula
In “Grit Shouldn’t Be A Secret In The College Admissions Formula” (The Hill, May 21, 
2019), Steve Cohen discusses the College Board’s adversity score and raises the 
question of whether colleges should really seek out insight about a student’s grit, 
sending the message that everyone has an equal chance to demonstrate determination 
and hard work, no matter where they start from.
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